
Dear OS board and associations, 

 

Quite some time has passed since the submission deadline for the activism grant inventory. 

Inter-Actief has applied two committees for grants in 2019, namely a symposium committee 

and an international business course committee. It has recently come to my attention that I 

have made a mistake in our submission, which is of impact to a rather large committee. 

Inter-Actief will organise the SNiC congress of 2019, which is a national symposium with 

about 600 attendees. As you might imagine, organising this symposium takes a lot effort 

from the committee, and they put in a tremendous amount of time to organise this event. 

 

The reason that I did not file their application in time, is that I forgot to do it entirely. I looked 

at inventories from several previous years as a guideline, in which we did not organise the 

SNiC as the organising association differs yearly. It was only when I reread the activism 

grants part of our policy plan in preparation of our semi-annual GMA that I realised my 

mistake. 

 

Since the mistake is entirely mine, I hope it is still possible to fix the mistake. That way, the 

committee would get the grants they deserve for their work. If the GMA allows it, we would 

therefore ask the following to be added to our existing application for 2019: 

 

Category 2: SNiC congress 

November 2019 

The SNiC congress is a yearly symposium that is organised by the Stichting Nationaal 

informatica Congres (roughly translated to national computer science congress foundation). 

This foundation consists of nine study associations for computer science and the congress 

will attract around 600 students in 2019. 2019’s congress is expected to take place in 

November 2019. 

 

 


